
10. EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION POLICY

Comments had been sought from Community Boards on the draft Early
Childhood Education Policy, which would replace the present Policy on Child
Care Services (1993).

The Board decided that a Working Party of the Board meet with providers and
interested community leaders in childcare in Shirley/Papanui on Tuesday
25 August 1998 at 7.00 pm.


